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Washington Post on an IPA Study of
GiveDirectly Cash Transfers

An op-ed in the Washington Post discusses the potential for unconditional cash transfers,
referring to an IPA study of GiveDirectly's cash grant program, explaining how the program
not only benefitted recipients but the larger community as a whole.
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